
 

P.O. Box 1097 
Oak Harbor, WA 98277 

360-679-4003 

PUBLIC NOTICE OF TIME SCHEDULE CHANGE EFFECTIVE JANUARY 11, 2020 

WHIDBEY-SEATAC SHUTTLE AND CHARTER, PO BOX 1097, OAK HARBOR, WA 98277      360-679-4003 

Our 7:15 AM Oak Harbor departure, Monday thru Friday Whidbey Island to SeaTac service for January 11, 2020 thru 
May 1, 2020 Group One Route will be:  

N. Oak 
Harbor 

Oak 
Harbor 

Coupeville Greenbank Freeland Bayview Langley Clinton 
Ferry 

SEATAC SEATAC 
HOTELS 

700AM 715AM 730AM 745AM 755AM 805AM 810AM 815AM 9:30AM 945AM 
 
Our 11:45 AM SeaTac departure, Monday thru Friday SeaTac to Whidbey Island service FOR January 11, 2020 thru 
May 1, 2020 Group One Route will be: 

SEATAC 
HOTELS 

SEATAC Mukilteo 
Ferry 

Clinton 
Ferry 

Langley Bayview Freeland Greenbank Coupeville Oak 
Harbor 

N. Oak 
Harbor 

1115AM 1145AM 100PM 115PM 120PM 125PM 135PM 145PM 200PM 215PM 225PM 
 
Whidbey SeaTac Shuttle will be requesting an exemption of the 30-day notice under WAC 480-07-110 for an effective 
start date of January 11, 2020  

For further information please contact our office at 360-679-4003.  

Our request is subject to review and approval from the Washington State Utilities and Transportation Commission. 
The Company’s requests are proposals, subject to public review and a Commission decision.  The Commission has the 
authority to accept, modify, or reject the company’s proposal. You can contact the commission to comment on our 
proposal by calling 1-888-333-9882, via email at comments@utc.wa.gov, via the commission’s website 
www.utc.wa.gov, or traditional mail at P.O. Box 47250, Olympia, WA 98504-7250. You can receive information about 
the public meeting where our time schedule proposal will be heard by contacting the commission. 

mailto:comments@utc.wa.gov
http://www.utc.wa.gov/

